
             

 
 

SUPERCEDES APRIL 14, 2010 BULLETIN 
 
 

DATE: April 22, 2010    
 
SUBJECT:   PROVIDER INFORMATION UPDATES ON STATE MEDI-CAL SYSTEM 
 
Los Angeles County CCS transitioned to the State’s electronic case management system, 
Children's Medical Services Network (CMS Net) on April 12, 2010.  In order to assure timely 
service authorizations and claims adjudication, it is imperative that you ensure your provider 
information on the State’s Medi-Cal system is current and up to date.  If this information is 
not current, we will have difficulty issuing SARs, and your claims payment will likely be delayed. 
 
If you believe your provider information is not correct or are not sure if it is correct, please visit 
the State’s Provider Enrollment Division website to determine the appropriate course of action: 
http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Pages/PED.aspx. 
 

 
LOS ANGELES COUNTY CCS IS NOT ABLE TO MAKE PERMANENT 

CHANGES TO YOUR PROVIDER INFORMATION.  IT IS YOUR 
RESPONSIBILITY TO ENSURE THE INFORMATION IS CORRECT. 

 
INCORRECT INFORMATION ON THE STATE’S MEDI-CAL SYSTEM 

WILL DELAY CCS SERVICE AUTHORIZATIONS AND PAYMENT. 

http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Pages/PED.aspx

